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Nonnye Grant 0 qccec- 6: -7- 
To: Paula lsler 
Subject: RE: Bankruptcies 

Good morning! Appreciate you reviewing this, as I thought that is what I understood but 
wanted your opinion also. It always best to ask when iin doubt. Will NOT mark the Companies 
that have registrations and certificatles with us. Thanks, N 

From: Paula Isler 
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2009 4:09 PM 
To: Nonnye Grant 
Subject: Bankruptcies 

Hi Nonnye: 

I have reviewed the Primus Telecommunilcations filing (your memo dated 04/16/09 with attachment - 
bocument No. 03408-09). None o f  the companies listed should be marked as being in bankruptcy. The 
cover letter from Ms. Wang and Ms. Burt specifically states that only Primus and Least Cost's direct and 
indirect parent companies have filed f o r  bankruptcy, but not the companies that actually have certificates 
with us. 

Thanks! 

4/22/2009 


